
The Spartan

Newsletter

May 2025

The Spartan website! sm.lusd.net

 

https://sm.lusd.net/


Principal's Message

Hi Sierra Families!

It is already May and we are in the true

homestretch of the school year. It has been a

fun and exciting year and our hope is to finish

the busy year on a positive note with our

students.

In the month of May, students have a lot of

academic items to get accomplished. April 28

- May 10, 2025 students will be completing the

California Assessment of Student Performance

and Progress. (state testing) Please help

support our students give their best effort on

this testing by having them get a healthy

breakfast and get a good night's sleep. Sierra

has traditionally had great school wide results

from this assessment and our hope is to

continue to have students shine with this

assessment.

Students will also be assessed with I Ready,

the district assessment for English Language

Arts and in math. This will happen over the

last couple of weeks of school.

Please remember the following criteria for 8th

grade Promotional Activities and for students

to participate in 7th grade day:

2.0 GPA or higher in 4th quarter

No F's on report card for 4th quarter

CUM GPA of 2.0 of higher

No more than 3 days of suspension in

4th quarter

We are proud of our 8th grade class as they

begin the transition to high school. They have

consistently worked hard and have been a

great group of leaders. We are excited to see

our current 7th graders take on this strong

leadership role as they move to 8th grade.



Scott Tatum

Important Dates

05/01-05/09 CAASPP Testing

05/05 Orchestra Performance

05/12 Sierra Band Concert

05/13 CJSF Ports Game

05/14 Lincoln Olympics

05/14 PTSA Pizza Fundraiser

05/16 Beach Party Rally

05/19 Choir performance

05/22 8th Grade Promotion Dance

05/26 Memorial Day

05/27 8th Grade Promotion

05/28 8th Grade Sunsplash/7th Grade Day

05/29 Last day of School

Associated Student Body

News

Rally May 16th



Sierra Middle School

Orchestra Concert

Join us for a evening of music

Sierra Choir Concert

Information.

Join us for an evening of music.

Sierra Band Concert

Monday May 12th

6:00 PM in the Sierra Courtyard.





 



Comments & Replies

Comment...

Memorial Day

Remember there is no school on May 26th.

Last Day of School

May 29th is the last day of school. School will

be released at 1:35 pm

PTSA NEWS

David's Pizza Fundraiser May 14th

 


